
 
 

2018 MEMBERSHIP FORM 
 
Partners in Medicine (PIM) is a group dedicated to supporting the significant others of University of Utah physician interns, 
residents, fellows, and attendings.  We provide a support group to families who are in this transitional stage in life.  
 
All spouses and partners of physicians (interns, residents, fellows, attendings, faculty) associated with the University of 
Utah are eligible for membership. Annual membership dues are $15 and entitle you to a copy of the PIM monthly 
newsletter with detailed monthly club events and updates, a PIM member directory, and most importantly, the opportunity 
to meet people going through similar life experiences.  
 
This information is optional and is for our annual directory only. The directory ​only​ goes to PIM members. 
 
Physician Name(s): ________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Physician Email(s): _________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Partner Name/Birthday: _______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Partner Occupation: _________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Partner Email (​Newsletter will be sent here​):_______________________________________________________ 

Utah Address: ______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Home Phone: _____________________________ Cell Phone: ________________________________________ 
 
Children’s Names and Dates of Birth: ______________________________________________________ 
 
Physician’s Program: _______________________ Year Arrived: ________ Year of Completion: ________ 
 
Status (Circle one): Resident Fellow Alumni Faculty  
 
Where did you live before SLC?__________________________________________________________________ 
 
I heard about PIM from (Circle all that apply):  
 

My Program         Current Member         PIM Website         Other ______________________  
 
Please make your $15 membership check payable to “Partners in Medicine” and mail the check along with this form to: 
 
Partners in Medicine 
PO Box 522310 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84152 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to email our President, Molly Anderson:  ​president@utahpim.com 
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Partners In Medicine (PIM) 
 
Dedicated to the support of families and significant others of physicians, interns, residents, fellows, attendings. 
 
We are a diverse group of women, men, and children from all over the country (and the world!). Although we come from 
various backgrounds and experiences, we share the common bond of surviving residency together. 
 
Our organization provides a tremendous network of people and a range of activities to help you make new friends and have 
fun during residency. For many of our members, PIM has become their family away from home. 
 

PIM Sponsored Clubs and Events: 
● Playgroup ●    New Moms ●    Welcome Picnic and Brunch

 
● Ski Day ●    Ladies Night In (Dinner Club) ●    Farewell Luncheon 
● Ladies Night Out ●    Helping Hands ●    Spring and Fall Events 
● Craft Club ●    Outdoor Club ●    Holiday Party 

 

How Do I Join PIM? 
Annual membership is only $15. To join, mail in your completed membership form with your dues check to the address 
listed above. Membership includes fun social groups for helping you and your family enjoy residency, special events 
throughout the year (most of which are free or very reduced price for members), our monthly newsletter, and a network of 
people all surviving residency together! 
 

Looking for a Place to Live? 
Find rental properties and homes for sale on the housing section of our website at ​homes.utahpim.com​. We also have PIM 
preferred realtors, mortgage lenders, financial planners, and tax accountants listed on our website to help you find and get 
settled into your new home. 
 

Join Us for Our ​Annual Welcome Picnic​, Saturday, July 28, 2018 at Sugar House Park. 
Meet other residents and their families at our Annual Welcome Picnic at Sugar House Park in Sugar Beet Pavilion on the 
afternoon of Saturday, July 28th. Food, fun, and new friendship for the whole family! This event is FREE for all members and 
their families. 
 

If you have any questions about PIM or life in Utah, visit our website: ​www.utahpim.com  
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